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Notice of Motion No. 132 
 

Kerbside Waste Reform 
 
I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move the following motion at the Council Meeting on 29 August 2022: 
 
That Council: 
 

1. Affirms commitment to the implementation of the introduction of a new Food Organics Green Organics 

(FOGO) residential waste service commencing mid-2023; 

2. Affirms commitment to the alignment of Knox’s bin lid colours with the Australian standards, with the 

change to FOGO bins to commence early 2023 and residual and recycling bins lids to be changed in 2024; 

3. Be provided a report detailing financial costs for implementation of the Waste Kerbside Reform Plan at the 

November 2022 Council Meeting, as per the 23 August 2021 resolution of Council at point 4 of Item 8.1 

Waste Kerbside Reform Plan, including waste charge increments of differing service models; and 

4. Receive and consider a preliminary report to Council of the key findings from the 2022 Community 

Engagement re core residential Waste services (General waste, Recycling, Green/FOGO) at either the 

December 2022 or January 2023 Council Meeting. 

 
 
 
 
Cr Nicole Seymour 
Tirhatuan Ward 
 
 


